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Press Release on the tabling of a GSU motion to divest 
from TCDSU.

Trinity College Dublin Students’ Union are disappointed to see a motion tabled by the Graduate 
Students’ Union calling for their divestment from TCDSU. A decision such as this would greatly limit the 
ability of both unions to effectively cooperate in representing all students within the college.

TCDSU has a constitutional obligation to represent the interests and provide services to all students in 
Trinity College Dublin. Postgraduate representation within TCDSU has, historically, been fulfilled by a 
long-standing Memorandum of Agreement between TCDSU and GSU. Going forward, if this Memorandum 
fails to be renewed, TCDSU is committed to investigating and updating our officership structures to fulfil 
our representative duties to the Postgraduate Community. 

Regardless of the outcome of this motion, TCDSU will continue to endeavour to represent all students. 
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